
Dear Parents and Guardians: 

As we begin another exciting school year at Fremd High School, we would like to take a moment to emphasize the critical life can be 

busy and unexpected circumstances can arise, but we ask that you prioritize your student’s consistent presence in 

school. Every day at Fremd presents a unique opportunity to engage with new ideas, concepts and skills as we engage 

students in a rigorous and relevant curriculum in our classrooms. 

We regularly analyze student performance data, and have noticed a recent decrease in overall school attendance. While 

this trend is not specific to Fremd, research has shown us that student attendance directly impacts academic 

performance and increases a sense of belonging to our school community. This year we are placing a strong emphasis on 

daily attendance to ensure all students fully benefit from our academic environment. 7I <gI <hXQ[O <YY N<ZQYQIh j] 

E]ZZQj j] ZQhhQ[O hIpI[ ]g NIqIg hEP]]Y G<sh GkgQ[O jPQh hEP]]Y sI<g� 

Consistent daily attendance ensures that students experience the full scope of our carefully planned curriculum. Every 

lesson, discussion and interaction between students and staff in our classroom is designed to contribute to progress and 

growth. Your student’s presence in our school fuels the dynamic learning experiences, and also allows for opportunities 

for exつpL our 



Mark Langer 

Principal 

Fremd High School 
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